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February 16, 2005 

 
Carole Washburn, Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive, S.W. 
Olympia, WA 98504 
 
 Re: Docket No. UT-023003 
 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
 Verizon NW hereby respectfully requests copies of the Commission’s workpapers used 
to create the cost estimates in the Twenty-Fourth Supplemental Order and access to electronic 
versions of the same through the cost models as soon as is feasible.  Access to these workpapers 
will expedite Verizon NW’s review of the Commission’s changes to inputs in the cost models.  
Without the workpapers, Verizon NW will have to use trial and error to replicate the 
Commission’s results, which will be substantially more time consuming.   
 
       Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
       Catherine Kane Ronis 
 
 
cc:   Service List 


